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SUBJECT: 2019 NASH STREAM ENFORCEMENT MEMO  

 

OHRV enforcement actions in the Kelsey Notch Pilot Trail and West Side Trails of the Nash 

Stream Forest was uneventful during the 2019 OHRV riding season.  There was one documented 

warning to a rider who had operated from the Stratford Trail system to the West Side Trail when 

the trail was supposed to be closed.  This violation occurred after the opening of the trail system, 

but Stratford delayed their opening and did not properly sign the trail closed.  There were no 

reported accidents or crashes on these trails throughout the riding season.   

 

   

 

   

 

 

 

     

  

 

 

 

    

     

   Lt. Mark W. Ober, Jr. 

   District One Chief 


